
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

File/Our Ref:  40.11, 40.36 
Your Ref:  
Please quote in reply 
 
 
 
11 November 2005 

Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee  
Department of the Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia  

By email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au

 
 
Re: Submission to Inquiry into the WorkChoices Bill 
 
 
On Wednesday, the ASU forwarded a submission to the Committee re the above. 
The submission included some small typographical errors and an omission from 
the Executive Summary. 
 
These issues have been rectified and the Union would be pleased if you would 
substitute the attached submission for the one forwarded on Wednesday last. The 
changes affect only the Executive Summary, not the body of the submission. 
 
The Union’s Officers would very much like to meet with the Committee to speak to 
the Submission and answer any questions that the Committee may have relating to 
it. 
 
Could you please advise Keith Harvey of this office if this will be possible? 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Paul Slape  
NATIONAL SECRETARY  
 
Enc: Revised Submission 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel:  +61 3 9342 1401 
Mobile:  0418 996 360 
E-mail:  pslape@asu.asn.au  
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